
From:
To: SDNRAIDC
Subject: Koalas!!!
Date: Monday, 19 March 2018 1:45:56 PM

Please, Please be kind to our Koalas, and stop the deforestation, taking their homes
Is so very cruel, these animals are part of our heritage, surely you can help them by not allowing
 this barbaric act of knocking down the trees.
Governments are remembered for their good care of all creatures as well as humans.
 
Kind Regards
Helen Powderl
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